
Hello, I am writing re the proposed development application for 71 and 71A Queenscliff Road, 
Queenscliff.
I have seen the DA and would like to voice my opposition to the size of the project.
I am not against developers knocking down houses and putting up units, but ask that council insist the 
new structure conform to guidelines.
The proposal for 71-71A breaches height and setback guidelines and will further make a mockery of the 
fact this suburb has no resident parking scheme.
Ian Jessup
8/77 Queenscliff Road
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